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Indigenous Peoples and Human Rights – Survey 

Request for Participants 

 

We are asking for Indigenous Peoples to participate in a survey about their experiences either using (or 

deciding not to use) the BC human rights process.  This survey is being done on behalf of the BC Human 

Rights Tribunal (BCHRT) to explore ways to make its process safer and more user-friendly for Indigenous 

Peoples. 

o The BCHRT is responsible for receiving and reviewing complaints under the BC Human Rights 

Code.   

o Indigenous Peoples do not file as many Human Rights complaints as other people. The BCHRT 

wants to understand why. 

o The BCHRT wants to make sure that its processes are safe and user-friendly for Indigenous 

Peoples.  

o More work, including perhaps a more in-depth study and discussions with Indigenous Peoples, 

will be done in the future. This survey is a first step. 

 

The survey should take 10 minutes or less to complete.  The deadline is July 10, 2019.  The survey is 

anonymous, and results of the survey will be kept confidential. 

 

Survey Link:   https://forms.gle/xNKPpf25UPcpBXHMA 

 

 

For more information on BCHRT:  http://www.bchrt.bc.ca 


